
Contact: 

05-31-2024 

Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is 
proposing improvements on U.S. 192/U.S. 441 (East Irlo 
Bronson Memorial Highway) from Nova Road (County 
Road (C.R.) 532) to Arthur J. Gallagher Boulevard in 
Osceola County.  

The purpose of this project is to resurface the travel lanes 
to extend the life of the roadway and enhance safety along 
the corridor. Other planned improvements include: 

From Nova Road to Arthur J. Gallagher Boulevard  

 Construct 6-foot-wide sidewalk along the westbound 
side of the roadway to enhance safety and mobility  

 Upgrade all signs and pavement markings 

At U.S. 192/U.S. 441 and Arthur J. Gallagher Boulevard  

 Upgrade intersection lighting and traffic signal heads 

 Install a supplemental near-side signal, which is a signal positioned closer to the intersection for 
improved visibility 

 Add crosswalk with a pedestrian signal and detector at the west leg of the intersection 

In addition to these improvements, a bicycle through lane (or keyhole lane) will be added at the Nova 
Road intersection, and new intersection lighting is planned at Old Melbourne Highway (C.R. 500A). 
Pedestrian curb ramps will be reconstructed as needed to meet current Americans with Disabilities Act 
(ADA) standards. Landscaping enhancements will also be provided between Lake Lizzie Court and 
Lake Lizzie Drive to discourage illegal use of the right of way. 

U.S. 192/U.S. 441 Resurfacing 
From Nova Road (C.R. 532) to Arthur J. Gallagher Boulevard 
 
Osceola County 
 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) Number: 448796-1 

Design: Ongoing - early 2025 $       2.2 Million 

Right of Way: Within existing  

Construction: Funded - summer 2025 $     14.2 Million 

Project Status & Estimated Costs*  

*subject to change 

Will Isidort, PE 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5415 
Will.Isidort@dot.state.fl.us  

CFLRoads.com 

Contact Information: 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons 
wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Melissa McKinney, FDOT 
District Five Title VI Coordinator, at Melissa.McKinney@dot.state.fl.us. 


